
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

March 18, 2024

TOPIC: Naming the Early Childhood Center

 RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the recommendation of the Superintendent to name the new early childhood center to 
the Livonia Early Childhood Center. 

RATIONALE: 

This would mirror the trend in what other communities do when naming their early 
childhood centers. We would like to officially name the center now as there are 
licensing requirements that requires the official name to be listed on these documents. 
Additionally, officially naming our early childhood center helps with our marketing 
efforts, Finally, our I.T. department will need it as well as identifying the center for our 
student information systems and other vendor needs.  
  

    

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

  None  

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

William Green, Director of Elementary Programs and District Services


